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Memorial Day

All TTUHSC Offices and Clinics will be closed on Monday, 
May 31st in observance of Memorial Day. 

TTUHSC Libraries Closed for Holiday
The TTUHSC Libraries in Amarillo, Odessa, and Lubbock will be closed on Monday, May 31, 2021 for the
Memorial Day holiday. Regular library hours will resume on Tuesday, June 1, 2021. Have a safe and
pleasant holiday!

Important Electrical Loss Notice & Information
Over the weekend of May 29th and May 30th LP&L will be transitioning power providers. This transition
will require a full shut down of various substations causing power loss throughout Lubbock. These
outages require closure of facilities for each corresponding day.

Go to the following webpage for information and required actions based upon area.
https://hscweb.ttuhsc.edu/it/ercot/

https://hscweb.ttuhsc.edu/it/ercot/
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Interlibrary Loan (ILL) Requests

The TTUHSC Libraries has a new interlibrary loan (ILL) system for requesting items that are not
available through the library. Students will be able to place, renew, and check on the status of their ILL
requests. First time users will need to create an ILL account by logging in with their HSC eRaider. Be
sure to select your affiliated school. All ILLs for students are free. 

New Website for TTUHSC Students
Hey students! Check out the new TTUHSC website created for you: www.ttuhsc.edu/live-well.  This
website is part of Well Beyond, the TTUHSC Quality Enhancement Plan (QEP) created to promote your
well-being across 8 wellness dimensions. Initially, your emotional wellness will be the focus of the
website; later, you will find things to help you strengthen and balance your well-being across all the
dimensions. Also, since this website is for you, we want your ideas concerning how to make it the best
it can be for you. You can submit your idea(s) here: https://tinyurl.com/48n2rydt. 

IPE Summer Escape Room Challenge - Lubbock Campus

The Office of Interprofessional Education will be hosting a fun and engaging Escape Room this
summer for Lubbock campus students. This beginner escape room is an adventurous way for new
students to meet others across our various healthcare professions, improve interprofessional
teamwork and communication, and collaborate together to solve puzzles that will ultimately lead to a
discharge plan in a simulated patient case. 

To escape the room, interprofessional teams of students will work together to solve an introductory
clinical case and then discuss the teamwork and communication skills used. At least two professions
must be represented on each team. Teams will have one hour to complete the challenge. Following
the completion of the challenge or at the end of the hour, a debrief will take place allowing teams to
discuss their escape room experience and evaluate their teams performance. Registered participants
who complete the Escape Room challenge will receive a certificate that can be given to their program
directors for IPE graduation credit. 

IPE Summer Escape registration is open at https://bit.ly/IPE-EscapeRoom. For more information, or if
you have questions, please contact the Office of Interprofessional Education at ipe@ttuhsc.edu or call
us at (806)743-2028. 
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Resiliency in Interprofessional Teamwork

Healthcare is a high-stress and high-intensity profession where change is constant. With today's global
uncertainty, resiliency, grit, and an understanding of emotional wellness are critical not only for
individual success but team success as well.

Resiliency in Interprofessional Teamwork, hosted by the Office of Interprofessional Education on June
23rd, will focus on strategies to increase resiliency for individuals and teams in challenging situations,
identifying ways to adapt to an ever-changing environment. The event is open to all students, faculty,
and staff. Register for the event here at https://tinyurl.com/4n94x4xv. Registration deadline is June
15th. 

Registration Now Open - Shatter the Stigma

Registration is now open for Shatter the Stigma: An Interprofessional Simulation with Standardized
Patients. The registered IPE event will be held on Friday, July 23, 2021, from 9:00 am - 12:30 pm and is
open to all students, faculty, and staff. Registration for the event will be open through July 16, 2021.

Substance use disorders are associated with discrimination and social disapproval - more so than any
other medical condition. Many patients with Opioid Use Disorder (OUD), have a high likelihood of
readmission, with the root cause of their healthcare needs unmet. Left untreated, thousands of deaths
occur every year, impacting the lives of those around them as well.

Join Lucas Hill, PharmD, BCPS, BCACP, in a keynote that addresses the importance of meeting
patients where they are in an effort to reduce the harm of stigmas in healthcare today.
Following the keynote, Zach Sneed, PhD, LCDC, CRC will discuss patient interviewing strategies to
destigmatizing substance use disorders.

Interested participants can register through Eventbrite at: 
https://ttuhsc-shatter-the-stigma.eventbrite.com 

Global Health Lecture Series

Join the Office of Global Health for their monthly lecture series. This month's topic will be the Lubbock
Disparity Report Panel featuring Lubbock Compact. Dr. Nick Bergfeld and a panel of speakers will
discuss the Lubbock Disparity Report v.3.0. 

Wednesday, May 26th | 12 -1 pm | Zoom:
https://ttuhsc.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJwvcOmsrjkoGtZvjWL5Dr0HWiLNRlld14Cq

https://ttuhsc-shatter-the-stigma.eventbrite.com/


Office of People and Values Webinars
Join the Office of People and Values for their webinar series which covers a variety of topics. 

In the Attack chair, we focus on what’s wrong with other people and situations rather than what’s right
with them. During this one hour webinar we will discuss how our more toxic thoughts and behaviors
negatively impact our relationships and learn some reduction practices to help banish the Jackal from
our lives.  

Tuesday, May 25th | 10 - 11 am | Zoom: https://ttuhsc.zoom.us/j/94763177633

Thursday, May 27th | 10 - 11 am | Zoom: https://ttuhsc.zoom.us/j/93557908674

In this session, we will explore what it means to be a moral leader. 

Global Perspectives Film Series
Join the Office of Global Health for their monthly film series. Black Feminist is a feature length
documentary film surrounding the double edged sword of racial and gender oppression that black
women face in America. This documentary is told through interviews from scholars, lecturers, writers,
business owners, veterans, comedians and authors. In addition to information interviews, this
documentary is narrated by our storybook character LaToya Johnson, played by Nadirah Lugg.

Thursday, May 27th | 12 -1 pm | Zoom:
https://ttuhsc.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJwpdOiprj8sHdS77GKhHpZKy8ChFrU4cd1p

Virtual Memorial Ceremony

Monday, May 31st | 11 am -12 pm | Online at https://www.ttuhsc.edu/centers-
institutes/anatomy/willed-body-program.aspx

The Memorial Ceremony is an annual event hosted by the TTUHSC Institute of Anatomical Sciences
Willed Body Program "in memory of those who have given of themselves so that others may live in
health and happiness" by donating their body to the Willed Body Program for the purpose of medical
education and research. 
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